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I want to voice my big concern about the draft revised code of conduct for medical doctors
in Australia.

The proposed provisions contravene the basic rights of a doctor to inform and treat patients
to the best of their ability.

Doctors should have the freedom of thought and speech. They have a moral duty to

express their beliefs.
Please do not take away the rights of doctors who are there to give patients the best

independent advice.

The proposed changes of the code should not be accepted because it fosters bad medical
practice and our community will suffer greatly as a result.

Thank you for considering my points.

Rachel Inbari
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